Russ Watts

From: Julie Gardyne

Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2023 2:13 pm

To: Steve Giles

Subject: Fwd: Stop Co-Governance Security Plan
Attachments: Event Security Plan.pdf

Hi Steve,

Please see an email below regarding the stop co-governance security plan

Cheers

Julie

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: ‘N -

Date: 20 April 2023 at 1:57:04 PM NZST
To: Julie Gardyne <jgardyne@taupo.govt.nz>
Subject: Stop Co-Governance Security Plan

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Kia ora Julie,

This afternoon our station support officer at the Taupo Police station was provided with an ‘Event
Security Plan’ by members of the ‘Stop Co-Governance’ administration, with the expectation that
the agreement would be signed or endorsed by the Police.

| have phoned the person who’s details were provided to contact, ajjj| | R ! did so as
there were some statements in the plan which pertain to the Police and their perceived role in the
proposed plan. These points in the plan related to elements that the Police had apparently “taken
charge of” — namely the approval of numbers of security staff, and a point in the plan which refered
to whether or not the Police would have staff on site during the meeting. | have very clearly
explained to-that Police will not be endorsing or signing the plan, and that it was matter
for ‘Stop Co-Governance’ administration to deal directly with the TDC as the venue

provider. Following the decision made by the TDC around the event, we will then plan for any Police
response if required.

| have advised -that | would forward the plan on to you. The plan is attached for your
consideration.

During the conversation when asked how many people the group were expecting _
advised me that the group had 4,000 flyers produced for the event, but that not all of the flyers had
been distributed.

I look forward to hearing from you.



Relieving Area Commander Taupo Policing Area
TRM Implementation Lead
Bay of Plenty

WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee
only and may contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the
provisions of section 50 of the Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to
have unlawful possession of Police property. If you are not the intended
recipient of this message or have received this message in error, you must not
peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its contents.

Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect
those of the New Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error,
please email or telephone the sender immediately



